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CyriL H. WECHT, M. D, LL.B.
1417 PRICK BUILDING

PITTSBURGH, PENNSYLVANIA 15210

281-9090

PORENSIC PATHOLOGY
LEGAL MEDICINE January 12, 1968

Mr. Harold Weisberg

Coq d'Or Press

Route 7

Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

Thank you for your informative and interesting letter of
6 January 1968. I am happy to have the benefit of your thoughts,
for I know that there are few people who have more knowledge and
information about this whole matter than you.

I must confess that you have whetted my curiosity with many of
your comments, and I do hope that I shall have an opportunity to
meet with you some time in the near future in Washington, D.C. or
possibly Pittsburgh. I would be most interested in learning more
about the facts that you have alluded to, particularly those con-
cerning the autopsy. As you might well imagine, the smug, self-
satisfied defenders of the Warren Commission Report are always
ready to challenge the validity of any critical comments made by
others. Thus, any additional information that I might be able to
obtain in helping to buttress my criticism of the autopsy would be
most helpful and appreciated.

It is regretful that your confidence in various people has been
betrayed on several occasions, and 1 am quite sure that you are
right in saying that some people have merely plagiarized portions of
your work for the purpose of publishing their own articles and books.
However, perhaps it might allay your apprehension with regard to me
somewhat if I were to tell you that I have absolutely no plans whatso-
ever to publish any articles or books on this matter. This is not
because T am disinterested, but simply because I do not have the time
to do so.



I hope that we shall continue to be in touch with each other,
and I very much hope that I shall have an opportunity to meet with
you in the near future so that I can learn more about the information
that you have compiled to be included in your fifth book.

with kind regards.

Sincerely,

S A Yok

Cyril ®. Wecht, M.D., LL.B.
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